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Near the Eye of the Storm 
 
As I write this, the southeast is preparing for Tropical Storm Ian (which is the sequel to Hurricane Ian).  
Ian hit south Florida pretty hard and now he aims to visit South Carolina.  So we prepare.  As the 
forecast currently stands, he won't damage us nearly as much as he hit Port Charlotte.  But he will 
pack a punch.  Will you be ready? 
 
I know that, as you read this, you are most likely on the other side of the storm.  But Ian is only one of 
many storms we face in life.  And God's Word prepares us for any storm.  Jesus Himself taught us 
everything we need to know to survive it all!!!  Every storm, every heartbreak, and every challenge life 
offers in the Sermon on the Mount (Matthew 5-7).  And at the very end of chapter 7, He said these 
words: 
 

24 "Therefore everyone who hears these words of Mine and acts on them, may be compared to 
a wise man who built his house on the rock. 25 "And the rain fell, and the floods came, and the winds 
blew and slammed against that house; and yet it did not fall, for it had been founded on the rock. 26 
"Everyone who hears these words of Mine and does not act on them, will be like a foolish man who 
built his house on the sand. 27 "The rain fell, and the floods came, and the winds blew and slammed 
against that house; and it fell -and great was its fall." 28 When Jesus had finished these words, the 
crowds were amazed at His teaching; 29 for He was teaching them as one having authority, and not 
as their scribes. 
 
Simply stated, please build your house on the Rock.  Anything else just won't do!!! 
 
(By the way ...  Christ is the Rock!!) 
 

David  
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Family Enrichment Team  

needs your help! 
Volunteers are needed to decorate 
trunks. They are asking for monetary 
donations and they will purchase the 
candy.  
Stop by their table in the Welcome 
Center on Sunday to sign up and get 
more info 

The deadline for getting your $100 deposit in for the 

July 2023 trip to Honduras is October 15.  Please make 

checks out to "EBC" and attach a note of who the 
money is to be credited towards.  Do not put this in the 

offering plate.  Bring to the church office or give 
directly to Derinda Connor or Allen Ham.  We still 

need more nurses and a pharmacist.  Call Derinda for 
more info.  992-1179 

 

 

  

OCC Boxes available in the Welcome Center 
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 

6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 

      EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church  

      office  

  •   drop it in the secure   

      church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 
 

Financial Report Through September 25, 2022 

 

Year to date needs………......$1,222,336.05 

Year to date receipt………….$1,041,998.20 

 
Come and visit the EBC Missions Counter 
in the Welcome Center.   
Keep updated with the  information 
boards, handouts, and collection bins 
for items.   

EBC 

Missions 

 

Lord’s Supper 

Sunday, October 2nd 

Morning Worship at 9:15 am 

Time to Start Handbells!! 

If you like to play or want to learn how 

to play, come to Practice 

Tuesday, October 11th 
6:30 pm in the Worship Center 

There will be NO Supper, Children, or 

Youth Activities on 

 Wednesday, October 4th 

Prayer Meeting will be at 6:15 pm  

in the Chapel 

 
Packets  

Due in the Church Office 

by October 16th 



 

 

 Mark Your Calendars for 

Events coming in the next 

Months……… 
Operation Christmas Child 

Churchwide packing party 

Wednesday, November 9th  

at 6:oo pm in the Worship 

 

 
Christmas Musical 

Sunday, December 11th 

During Morning Worship at 9:15 am 

am 

 Bring us a Christmas Concert 
December 18th at 6:00 pm 

in the Sanctuary 

 


